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GENERAL 

 

TOMORROW is the last day to buy your Val-o-gram!  Don't miss out on this opportunity to show 

someone special that you care.  For $7, your special someone will receive a song sung during 2nd, 3rd, 

4th, or 5th period, a flower and a chocolate lollipop.  Canyon is the only place that they can receive this 

special treatment!  Come to the choir room or see a choir member to purchase your Val-o-gram!  They 

will not be available for purchase after Tuesday! 

 

CALIFORNIA HIGH SCHOOL PROFICIENCY EXAMINATION (CHSPE): The California High School 

Proficiency Examination will be administered on March 16, 2013.  The registration deadline is Feb. 15, 

2013 and the cost is $110.00.  This exam is for students interested in an alternative to graduating from 

high school so they could move ahead to higher education or prepare for a career.  You can earn the legal 

equivalent of a high school diploma by proving your proficiency in basic skills though the CHSPE exam.  

You must be 16-years old, or, if 15, must be in your last semester of 10th grade.  Apply online at 

www.chspe.net.   

 

LIBRARY:  Have you checked the due date of your library book? You can find it inside the front cover. 

Remember to return or renew your books on time and avoid annoying fines that start to add up quickly. 

The book drop is located inside the library at the circulation desk. 

 

WOODEN ROSE ANNOUNCEMENT:  Having trouble finding the perfect gift for your special someone 

on Valentine’s Day?  We have just the thing for you!  Canyon ASB is selling wooden roses for just a 

dollar!!  They look exactly like real roses but last FOREVER!  We are selling them during brunch and 

lunch, so hurry and buy your while supplies last! 

 

MEETINGS 

 
ATTENTION –NATIONAL ENGLISH HONOR SOCIETY MEMBERS. There is a meeting TODAY at 

lunch in AA-4.  See you there! 

 

HEY COWBOYS!  There is an American Red Cross meeting at lunch on Tuesday, February 12th in  

Mrs. Hoffart’s room, G204.  New members are always welcome.   

 

SENIORS 

 

THE SANTA CLARITA EMBLEM CLUB is offering the Vi Athenstead Scholarship worth 800 to 1000 

dollars.  There are four scholarships to be awarded.  There is no GPA qualifier.  Any senior with 

community service should apply.  The applications are in the counseling office and must be mailed in by 

February 15th. 



SENIORS: If you plan to study in a field related to education after graduation there is 500 dollar 

scholarship for you.  Please pick up an application for the SCV Education Foundation scholarship in the 

counseling office. 

 

SENIORS: ARE YOU ATTENDING COC IN THE FALL?  If you are, please come to the A-Lecture 

Hall on Monday, February 11th or Tuesday, February 12th at lunch, where a representative from COC will 

be explaining their FYE program.  The First-Year Experience Program was designed to assist students 

with the difficult transition from high school to college.  Students who apply to the FYE program will 

participate in FYE Orientation Days, benefit from FYE designated classes and workshops, have faculty 

mentors and receive early registration and guaranteed enrollment for the fall semester for a total of 12 

units!  Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to start college off right!  

Please join us in the A-Lecture Hall on Monday, February 11th or Tuesday, February 12th at lunch to 

learn more.   

 

 

 

 

 


